
Please wear appropriate 
footwear for the walking track

To the opening of Forestry Corporation of NSW’s newest visitor destination

‘Old Bottlebutt’ in Burrawan State Forest.

Guests are invited to stay and enjoy lunch at Burrawan Picnic Area following official proceedings. 

‘Old Bottlebutt’ is accessed via a short, easy grade walking track. Please arrive early to walk the track and enjoy 

refreshments at ‘Old Bottlebutt’, courtesy of Cassegrain Wines.

You’re Invited

11.30am to 12 midday

Wednesday 30 July 2014

RSVP 23 July 2014

 E: tourism@fcnsw.com.au   P: 6586 9710

http://www.forestrycorporation.com.au/

